
March 20, 2020 

 

 

Hello Members, 

 

Treasury Secretary Steven Mnuchin announced this morning that, “We are moving Tax Day from April 15 to 

July 15. All taxpayers and businesses will have this extra time to file and make payments without interest or 

penalties.” 

 

Please be advised that it is up to the specific states to determine filing deadlines for state taxes. This may 

cause confusion with your clients so please be prepared to discuss this with them. 

 

Each hour there are new announcements regarding rules, relief, and other issues being addressed regarding 

COVID-19. The NVCPA will try to aggregate the announcements once or twice per day and send updates to 

the membership. 

 

In the meantime, we are in constant communication with various legislators and the Washington, DC staff at 

the AICPA. Together we are taking issues to the appropriate DC delegates.  If there is an issue you would like 

to see addressed due to COVID-19 you are welcome to send it to me. I will be sure it makes it to the right 

person.  You may contact me at adurst@nevadacpa.org or 775-685-0577. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Anna Durst, CPA 

CEO, Nevada Society of CPAs 
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